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ONGOING OPPORTUNITIES
Detailed Design Continued Community Engagement Language Workshops Wayfinding / Branding 

The detailed design stage needs to include local First 

Nations artists and community to discuss the art and 

design strategies for different elements of the project.

Continue consultation with community throughout the 

entire project all the way through to construction and 

beyond completion.

Any potential use of traditional language needs to be 

consulted with the appropriate First Nations knowledge 

holders. Language workshops are recommended and 

should take place sooner rather than later if things like 

buildings, streets, parks etc are wanting to be named. 

Wayfinding and branding can be workshopped with local 

artists to ensure the best outcome is being made. The 

project’s branding should be discussed with community. 



WE ARE YERRABINGIN.  WE WALK TOGETHER.


